
Dear SuperMAG Friend 
 
Latest news from the SuperMAG service: 

1) Data holdings vastly expanded. 
2) Auroral electrojet indices. 
3) Changes in the SuperMAG organization. 

 
As always we are open to any feedback.   
 
Best wishes, 
Jesper 
 
 
---------------------- 
1) Data holdings expanded. 
 
With the generous help of the SuperMAG collaborators we have expanded the data 
holdings.  This expansion is very comprehensive and includes data from 1980-2010. 
 
 
---------------------- 
2) Auroral electrojet indices. 
 
SuperMAG now derives auroral electrojet magnetic indices. These indices are not official 
indices and are not authorized by IAGA. The official indices can be found at World Data 
Center for Geomagnetism, Kyoto.   
 
 
---------------------- 
3) Changes in the SuperMAG organization. 
 
The SuperMAG PI, Jesper W Gjerloev, have accepted a professorship at University of 
Bergen, Norway.  His contact information can be found below. This will have no impact 
on the SuperMAG initiative as Jesper continues as the SuperMAG PI.  Dr. Shin Ohtani is 
now the APL based PI. 
 
Jesper W Gjerloev 
Professor, Dept. of Physics and Technology, Room 446 
University of Bergen, Allegt. 55 
Bergen N-5007, Norway 
Work: (+47) 5558 8205 
Fax:  (+47) 5558 9440 
E-mail:  Jesper.Gjerloev@ift.uib.no 
SuperMAG:  http://supermag.jhuapl.edu 
 


